
  

 
  

 
 

 

 

Literacy 
In Literacy, we have been learning to identify the key features of biographies. 
 

 
 

      
 

This will help us when we come to write our own biographies next week. 
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Hello and welcome to more news from the hub. 
As always, the children have been working incredibly hard and have 
produced some super work this week. 
Here are some of our highlights. 



  

 
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Geography 
In Geography this week, we have been learning how we can use 
lines of latitude and longitude to locate places around the world. 
 

           
 

 



  

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Science 
Lots more super Science this week. 
In Base 15  we have been learning how to group and classify animals depending 
on their physical characteristics.  
 

 

 
The children in year 4 then 
used what they had learnt to 
help them to group and classify 
animals they found in the local 
environment during their 
forest school session. 

 

 
 



  

In Year 6, Jake and George worked together to produce a fabulous 
classification key. Great work, boys! 

 
 

 

All of us here at the hub hope you have a very happy and restful weekend. 

 


